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Academic and Career Pathways (ACP) Descriptions:
Presentations of the final drafts of the edited descriptions of our Academic and Career
Pathways (ACPs) at the Dean’s Council and the Committee on Chairs. Any minor edits and
feedback has been requested by 05/06/22. We hope to have final versions of these ACPs
published by the end of the semester.

Student Success Teams Project Team (SST):
The SST project team is currently having discussions on the structure of the student success
teams. Identification of core data metrics, which align with the Mesa 2030 Plan have been
preliminarily identified and presented to MPC.
The Student Success Teams project team is reviewing the results of the Student Success
Teams Interest Form/Survey which will inform what ACP will be piloted as well as the
composition of the SST.

CCCApply Majors and ACPs:
Susan Topham and Victor Devore visited the Mesa Pathways Committee (MPC) on April 13th to
demo drop-down options that enable students to select their major via our Academic and Career
Pathways (ACPs) when students apply to Mesa online through CCCApply.  Instead of selecting
a major from a long, alphabetical list, students would instead be able to select an Academic and
Career Pathway (ACP) from a dropdown menu, and from there, select a major that falls under
the selected ACP.  MPC endorsed moving forward with this update in CCCApply and it is
anticipated that these updates will go live in Fall 2022.

Pathways Fellows:
The Pathways Fellows, under the leadership of Trina Larson and Dani Perez Padilla, have
created a retrospective video that will showcase the past five years of Pathways work, including
the evolution of Pathways at Mesa, highlight projects and accomplishments, and promote the
future of Pathways at Mesa College. This video premiered at the April 19 th PCAB meeting.
Watch the video here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QoTN9NiKE1o

Call for Members: Pathways Workgroups and Project Teams: If you are interested in
becoming involved in a Pathways workgroup or project team, please reach out to
MesaPathways@sdccd.edu.

Next MPC Meeting: Our next MPC Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 11th from 12:45 -
2:15 pm. The meeting is a hy-flex and the face-to-face meeting will be in LRC 435.

To learn more about Mesa Pathways: https://www.sdmesa.edu/mesa-pathways/

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QoTN9NiKE1o
mailto:MesaPathways@sdccd.edu
https://www.sdmesa.edu/mesa-pathways/

